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Bill Kingswell 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

William Kingswell 
Tuesday, 13 October 2015 9:42 AM 
Bill Kingswell 

iPad Note 12/11/13 

Subject: Meeting with Lesley, Sharon and Leanne re BAC 12/11/13 

Meeting with Lesley, Sharon and Leanne re BAC 12/11/13 Flurry of BAC letters as we approach end of school year 
What happens with day program from 13 Dec? 
Should West Moreton run a day program as a transition? 
Peter Steer thinks 12 months to get a replacement program in place propose pilot a therapeutic day program + option 
of resi program Some discussion has already occurred with Aftercare who would lease a 4 bed house 

Tasks 
Gain in principle support for bridge $ 
Leanne and Bill to progress briefings 

Dr Bill Kingswell 
Executive Director - Mental Health Alcohol and other Drugs Branch Health Service and Clinical Innovation Division 
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